
 

 

Belleville Area Special Services Cooperative 
2411 Pathways Crossing Phone (618) 355-4700 

Belleville, IL 62221 Fax (618) 355-4415 

SOPPA 
 

Effective July 1, 2021 school districts are required by the Student Online Personal Protection Act 

(SOPPA) to provide additional assurances that student data is protected when gathered by 

educational technology vendors, and that the data is used for beneficial purposes only.  Listed 

below is a link to a website containing all contracts that BASSC currently maintains with entities 

that may contain personally identifiable information of students: 

 

 https://sdpc.a4l.org/district_search_national.php?districtID=10497 

 

 

This website will be updated regularly as BASSC enters into or exits from agreements with 

vendors.  BASSC takes the privacy of our students and associated data seriously.  Agreements 

are only entered into with vendors when it is a vital component for use that the students’ 

information is entered into the vendor’s database.  BASSC does not provide student data to 

vendors for purposes other than educational use, and we never provide student data to any 

vendor for the sole purpose of advertising.  In the event there is a security breach with a vendor 

that the school is in agreement with, parents/guardians of any affected students will be notified of 

the breach as soon as possible.  

 

Please contact our SOPPA Compliance Officer with any questions or inquiries: 

 

 Jeff Daugherty 

 618-355-4422 

 Jeff.Daugherty@bassc-sped.org 
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